
 
BJS PTA NEWS 

 
Thank you so much for all the support you’ve given the PTA this year. We’re planning on buying a range of tech for 
the school in the new year so will keep you updated on where the money goes.  
 
A couple of quick reminders:  
 
Christmas Raffle 
Don’t forget to return your raffle money and ticket stubs next week (by 15th Dec) to be in with a chance to win 
some fantastic prizes.  
 
Christmas Dress Down Day 
On the last day of term, we’ll be having a Christmas dress down day. Christmas jumpers, festive pyjamas or even 
just dress as Santa! Suggested donation £1. Either being the money into school or donate via our fundraising page 
(which we can claim gift aid on) 
 
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/donation/bjs-christmassy-dress-down-day 
 
Christmas Elf Trail 
The popular Christmas elf trail returns again this year! Starting next week and running until Christmas Eve. Look out 
for further details soon on how you can access the secret map!  
 
January Film Night - Save the date 
Thursday January 27  20212 is the new date for our BJS Film Night, showing the film, ‘Luca’ 
Please look out for further information at the start of Term 3. 
 
Wishing everyone a very Merry Christmas!  

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/donation/bjs-christmassy-dress-down-day

